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KINGSTON FOSSIL PLANT - COAL RECEIVING SYSTEM - RAILROAD

BRIDGE DESIGN - CONTRACT NO. 97P3E-210339-000

CHANGE OF CONTRACT

We recommend that a change of contract be issued for the design of two additional

railway bridges in the amount of $143000. One bridge will be constructed over Quarry

Branch at track station 7800 and one will be constructed over Bullard Branch at station

10700. The scope of services is described in Hayes Seay Mattern and Matterns

proposal dated July 11 1997. The design completion date for the two bridges is

November 14 1997.

This will bring the total contract amount to $311000.

This recommendation has been coordinated with John Dunn Outage Manager KIF.

If you have any questions please contact John Lane at extension 3424-C.

Ralph G. Johnson

Manager Fossil Engineering
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